
-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: 07 May 2017 22:44 
To: Steve Ashby 
Subject: Re 5 Breckland Road 
 
Dear Mr Ashby 
 
Even though Mr Eyre has submitted additional information, this doesnt seem to have 
addressed any of our concerns. 
 
Why has Mr Eyre failed to comment on the significant longer hours he has applied for 
compared to the hours he submitted for his planning permission?   
 
Why has Mr Eyre started mentioning events in the rear yard, when up to now there has been 
no mention of this?  This point has made our objections even stronger. 
 
It seems Mr Eyre told residents what they wanted to hear at an early stage to appease them, 
now it comes to the actual license application Mr Eyre is continuously changing the goal 
post, with little regard for the residents and our families. 
 
We would like to strongly reiterate that the hours applied for and the potential for events 
being held will only cause a public nuisance.  Walton is a quiet, mainy family orientated area 
and should be allowed to remain that way.  My Eyre seems to be under the illusion that his 
proposed estalishment is only going to be frequented by quiter older folk, yet we have heard 
from parents whose young adult sons and their 'mates' are excited about the prospect of 
having a pub in the centre of Walton.  The last thing this area needs is an issue with groups 
of young drunk adults at the times proposed by Mr Eyre. 
 
Unfortunately we are unable to attend the hearing due to work commitments, but could you 
please keep us updated. 
 
Please feel free to contact us if you require any further information. 
 
Kind Regards 
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